
 

  

                 

              

  

  

  

  

  

  

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE   SEPTEMBER 16 , 2022   
  

THE CITY OF FLORISSANT HAS BEEN AWARDED A GRANT   

TO PURCHASE TWO BRAND NEW SENIOR BUSES   

  

  

Mayor Tim Lowery  has been informed by the East - West Gateway Council of Government Board  

of Directors that they have approved the modification of the FY 2023  –   2026  Transportation  

Improvement Program (TIP) at their meeting in late August.    
  

The City of Florissant was approved for the full amount  for  vehicles and operating assistance   

that was re quested .    
  

The city will be awarded $162,328.00 to replace two senior buses and $95,159.00 for one year of  
operating assistance.    
  

Mayor Lowery would l ike to thank those on his staff that worked hard in getting the necessary  
information in order to be awarded this grant money. The grant application process was started in  

September of 2021.   
  

  


